
From: Doll, Laura
Sent: 10/16/2013 3:29:00 PM
To: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov)

Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD)Cc:
Bee:
Subject: FW: Dig-in incident report for Cozart Brothers Construction

Liza

Here is the first dig-in contractor report we provided to Gen Hagan,

Laura

From: Doli, Laura
Sent: Thursday, September 12, 2013 4:28 PM
To: emory.hagan@CDuc.ca.aov________
Cc: Higgins, John; Redacted___________
Subject: Dig-in incident report for Cozart Brothers Construction

General Hagan

Attached is a complaint form PG&E filed with the Contractor’s State Licensing Board relative to 
a dig-in by Cozart Brothers construction.

It’s my understanding that CalOSHA also is looking into this incident.

As John Higgins explained when we spoke with you last week, we are currently in discussions 
with some other offending firms. There may be additional complaints pending the outcome of 
those discussions.

Laura
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